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17 May 2007  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Warwick Gately AM 
Electoral Commissioner  
Office of the Electoral Distribution 
Commissioners 
GPO Box F316 
PERTH WA 6841 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Gately,   
 
RE: NEW WESTERN AUSTRALIAN ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES  

 
I am writing to advise of Council’s support for the National Party 
Submission on the proposed Central Lakes Electoral Area within the 
agricultural region.  
 
Council supports that the whole of the Shire of Kent joins with the 
other named Council’s within the National Party’s proposal and that 
the electorate be named Central Lakes to reflect the physical location 
of the electorate within the state and also in recognition of the series 
of lake systems and waterways across the landscape.  
 
As the suggested electorate of Central Lakes does not split any local 
government boundaries the Shire of Kent supports the submission.  
 
If you would like to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate 
to contact me on (08) 9829 1051.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alan Wright 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
24-26 Richmond St 
Nyabing WA 6341 

Ph: (08) 9829 1051 
Fax: (08) 9829 1083 

admin@kent.wa.gov.au 
 


